Greetings, Class of 2006!

Please join us in congratulating our Classmate, CDR Andrew Lichtenstein, for his recent
Change of Command! CDR Lichtenstein took command of Submarine Readiness
Squadron 33 in Pearl Harbor, Hawaii on March 3, 2023 at the USS Bowfin Memorial.
[2006 USNA #1 June - insert photo here] Caption: CDR Cuddy Brown (USNA ‘06), Dr.
Whitney Brown, and Mrs. Stephanie Campbell (the better half of CDR Joe Campbell
(USNA ‘06) who was unable to attend), at CDR Drew Lichtenstein’s Change of Command
Ceremony.

Drew, Katie (Gerhard) Vasquez, and Cuddy Brown also met up for a quick reunion at the
Navy Yards in Washington D.C. this past February! [2006 USNA #2 June - insert photo
here] Caption: CDR Cuddy Brown, CDR Katie (Gerhard) Vasquez, and CDR Drew
Lichtenstein, 29th Company Class of 2006 reunite at the Navy Yards.



